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Maths at the Movies     October 2022   

 

 
 

In Year 3 the 
children watched a 
clip from Wallace 
and Gromit and 

then created and 
measured the 

distance of our 
own train tracks. 

 

 

In Year 1 the 
children created 
and measured a 

range of train 
tracks using non-

standard 
measures. They 

were inspired by 
the clip from 
Wallace and 

Gromit.  
 

 

 
 

In Year 6 the 
children had a go 
at the Charlie and 

the Chocolate 
Factory challenge. 
They collaborated 

and made great 
use of the place 
value counters! 

 


